MEMORANDUM   

DATE:		7/15/14

TO:		Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket Id: OAR–2013-0602

FROM:	Michael Gordon, EPA Region 3

SUBJECT:	7/15/2014 Meeting with the Virginia Department of Environmental Quality Regarding Proposed Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants 


SUMMARY

A meeting was held between EPA and the Virginia Department of Environmental Quality on July 15, 2014 to discuss the proposed Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants. The Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants was proposed on June 2, 2014.


ATTENDEES

Janet McCabe, Acting Assistant Administrator for the Office of Air and Radiation
Reid Harvey, Office of Atmospheric Programs
Sarah Dunham, Office of Atmospheric Programs
[bookmark: _GoBack]Matt Clouse, Office of Atmospheric Programs
Jim Ketcham-Colwill, Office of Policy Analysis and Review
Denise Mulholland, Office of Atmospheric Programs*
David Solomon, Office of Air Quality Planning and Standards*
Debra Dalcher, Office of Air Quality Planning and Standards*
Lora Strine, Office of Air Quality Planning and Standards
Brian Fisher, Office of Atmospheric Programs*
Joe Bryson, Office of Atmospheric Programs*
Brian Rehn, Air Protection Division
Mike Gordon, Air Protection Division
Emily Linn, Air Protection Division

Mike Dowd, VADEQ
Angie Jenkins, VADEQ
Tom Ballou, VADEQ

*Called in via conference line
